Notice

TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 23 - 16

NUZUL Al-QURAN

Please be informed that the Management office will
be closed on Saturday, 8" April, 2023 in conjunction
with Nuzul Al-Quran and will reopen as usual on
Monday 10t April, 2023.

We wish all our Owners and Residents a very Happy
Holiday.

Thank you.

The Management
Date: 7t April 2023
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